
t,

Raul G. Salinas
29 February 1984

Dr Hector P Garcia, MD
1813 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Doctor Garcia

I just learned that President Reagan will

present you with the Medal of Freedom, at a ceremony

at the White House. My heartiest congratulations to you--

for you are most worthy of this high honor!

Since, I was a young man I always admired and

respected the outstanding work you have done for all our

citizens. You are an inspiration for all us!

With my sincerest congratulations, I am

Sincerely,

Raul u, Salinas

Raul G Salinas
Special Agent

~ c/o FBI Academy
~~£Quantico, Virginia
1~ 22135
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